It's been a trying year for all of us but members of the BMC2 community have risen above the challenges. We thank you for your dedication, celebrate our successes, and wish you a happy and healthy New Year.

BMC2 Coordinating Center

Happy Holidays!



www.bmc2.org



We convened Best Practice Protocol task forces for each of our registries who will work to develop best practice documents for our registries in 2021

We successfully convened remote collaborative meetings, learned from expert speakers, and engaged with one another remotely

We continued to make progress on performance goals, despite the challenges posed by COVID-19 We published 5 peer-reviewed papers, with many more in development



Michigan TAVR created new 3-year reports to allow sites to track trends, presented data on stroke risk at the TCT national conference, and released a new best practice protocol: Peri-Procedural Care Pathway

BMC2 PCI Convened group discussions on COVID's effect on cardiac rehab, completed two successful rounds of peer-review, and had 6 accepted abstracts at AHA2020

We converted in-person training to online modules

We instituted monthly coordinator webinars to increase engagement and maintain a high level of support for sites



BMC2 Vascular Surgery reported data adjusted for race and poverty for the first time, shared 3-year reports, and continued to successfully collaborate with MVC and Michigan OPEN